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State Suspends License of Crestwood Psychiatrist 
 
 

CHICAGO, IL – The Department of Financial and Professional Regulation took emergency 
action on July 31 to suspend the physician and controlled substance licenses of Crestwood D.O., 
Joel K Carroll.  The department issued the summary suspension because it believes the health 
and safety of the public may be in danger by the continued practice of this licensee.   
 
The complaint alleges that Dr. Carroll behaved in an inappropriate manner with several of his 
patients; he provided signed, blank prescription slips to be offered to his patients, and stored 
several weapons and ammunition in his medical offices.   
 
Dr. Carroll has the right to a hearing before an administrative law judge and the Medical 
Disciplinary Board.   
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